National Institute of Educational planning and Administration
17-B, Sri Aurobindo Marg, New Delhi

May 12,2022
Circular
This has reference to the email dated 19.04.2022 regarding submission of M.Phil,

dissertation. It has been noticed that some of the Scholars of 2020 batch have not submitted
their M.Phil. dissertation till date.

datei.e. 15.05.2022.

This issues with the approval of the Competent Authority. M
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To:
All Integrated M.Phil-Ph.D. scholars of 2020 Batch

Copy to:
1. Chairperson, Steering Committee
2. All faculty members-through email
3. PSto Hon’ble VC
4. PA to Registrar



